


laws that protect our business. If we breach the existing Acts on Livestock Management, or
Cruelty to Animals or do not comply with the Livestock Disease Control we face
prosecution and significant fines and rightly so. 
If proven that businesses are directly effected in loss of production, increased cost of
production, reduction of herd heath/welfare as a direct result of farm invasion then the
persons involved need to liable for the losses incurred and also face imprisonment. If there
is no strong deterrent established we will continue to feel threatened in our own homes and
businesses, something that is abhorrent to me as an Australian.
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